
 

 
 
 

BARBADOS PORT SURCHARGE INCREASE 
**POSTPONED** 

NEW EFFECTIVE DATE JULY 11, 2021 
 

 
TO OUR VALUED CUSTOMERS: 
 
 
King Ocean Services wishes to advise the trade that the previously announced 
April 11, 2021 increase to the Barbados Port Surcharge has been postponed. The 
new effective date is now July 11, 2021.  The Barbados Port Surcharge will be 
increased by the following quantum amounts effective July 11, 2021: 
 

20' Any Type or RE $                   50.00  
40' Any Type or RE $                 100.00  
45’ $                 113.00  
Vehicles NE 700 cft  $                  30.00  
Vehicles Exceeding 700 cft 
Per 40 cft/2000 lbs $                     2.40  

Breakbulk LCL Per 40 cft/2000 lbs $                     2.40  
LCL- 1 cft $                     0.06 
CWT- 100lbs $                     0.12  

 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 305-591-7595. 
 
    For more information please check our website: www.kingocean.com or call Customer Service at: 
 

Miami: 305.591.7595  

http://www.kingocean.com/

